
Register for the 12 Days of Reading
Challenge on our Beanstack site, and we will
wrap up 12 library books especially for you!
Registration opens for this challenge on
November 1, and books can be picked up
starting December 1. Once you have your
books, you can open one a day any time
you'd like in December, and complete the
fun activities found on Beanstack for a
month of holiday reading fun! Head to
waverlyia.beanstack.com to get started.

We are currently offering weekly to-go kits
for the grown ups! Our first week was a
Hocus Pocus Interactive Movie Kit, and the
week of November 2 is this month's Virtual
DIY kit, with all the supplies you need to
make a lovely fall wreath. Next week's kit
will be a coloring kit. Keep an eye out on our
social media each week to see what the kit
will be!

As of November 2, 2020, the library building
is no longer open to the public. This scaling
back is in response to rising COVID-19
numbers. Drive-through and delivery
services are still available during the hours
of 9 AM-4 PM, Monday-Saturday. As always,
please call us at (319) 352-1223 with any
questions or pick up orders.  There will be
no more storytime for right now.

It's back due to popular demand! We have
added Consumer Reports back into our
online resources. If you're looking at
purchasing gifts for the holidays or anything
else and need reliable, unbiased reviews,
look no further. Head to
waverlyia.com/library/research to see all our
research databases.

THE WPL BUILDING IS CURRENTLY CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC.
DRIVE-THROUGH AND DELIVERY SERVICES ARE AVAILABLE.
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